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Negotiations between Eurotunnel and the Ad Hoc Committee of lenders continued until 
the evening of 31 January.  These form part of a long and complex process. 
  
Eurotunnel is taking the time to consider the contents of these latest discussions and 
will communicate on this matter shortly. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


